
Friends of Dorr Township Library 
 
What is FODTL (Friends of Dorr Township Library)?  
 
FODTL is a newly formed non-profit organization that supports our library in many ways. Our 
mission is to help educate the public and advocate for the importance of a library in our 
community, as well as support the library through fundraising, and enhanced programing, and 
community outreach.  
 
Who can join FODTL? 
 
Anyone can join FODTL! Membership is free, and residency is not needed to be a part of our 
group. 
 
What do members of FODTL do? 
 
Members of FODTL support Dorr Township Library by doing things as simple as telling 
neighbors about the importance of our library or sharing library experiences on social media. If 
you’d like more involvement, consider donating to our group or volunteering your time for 
different events and activities.  
 
How do I join? 
 
Contact friendsofDTL@gmail.com to be added to our email list, or like and follow us on 
Facebook @FODTL. 
 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2020 
Time: 6:30pm 
Location: Studio 18 
     1818 142nd Ave. 
     142nd Dorr, MI 49323 
What: 
Friends of Dorr Township Library will be holding an informational meeting for the public to 
learn more about our group, and to find out more about the state of Dorr Township Library. We 
will also be sharing our next steps to help support our Library. Everyone welcome. A parking lot 
is available for public use between Studio 18 and AJ’s, limited street parking is also available. 
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